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For Immediate Release                  August 4, 2016 
 
During a recent investigation a large amount of keys were located.  It is believed these 
keys belong to a business and could be possibly related to a separate burglary/theft 
incident.  They appear to be mailbox keys and gas keys. 
    
The Bakersfield Police Department is seeking the community’s assistance in identifying the 
owner of the keys depicted below.   

 
 
 
Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to call Detective Andrea 
Pflugh at (661) 326-3953 or the Bakersfield Police Department at (661) 327-7111. 

You can now send an anonymous text message to the Bakersfield Police Department. It’s quick and it’s easy.  
Simply enter 274637 into your phone and text BPDCRIMES along with your message. The text is sent to the police 
department and the sender remains completely anonymous. 

Tips can also be anonymously sent through the smartphone “TipSubmit” mobile App or via email at 
https://www.tipsubmit.com.  
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